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From: Huskey, Raymond

Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019 4:40 PM
To: Sawyer, John;Brown, Sean
Subject: FW: AB392 - Use of Deadly Force
Attachments: UPDATE 2019 re AB392.pdf

A legal opinion on the bill signed earlier today by Governor Gavin...

From: Thurm, Kenneth <JjJifriversidesheriff.org>
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2019 9:38 AM
Subject: AB392 - Use of Deadly Force

Attached you will find a legal opinion on AB392, the new legislation on use of deadly force. The opinion is prepared by
The Law Office of Ferguson, Praet, and Sherman, who are the creators of Lexipol. They are also the attorneys who
represent the Sheriff’'s Department in the areas of CPRA’s, Pitchess Motions, and some miscellaneous civil

matters. Please take a moment to read the attachment. It should help us to understand how we will be impacted by this
law.

Ken
Sergeant Ken Thurm #2805

Central Homicide Unit / Force Investigations
1500 Castellano Rd., Riverside CA 92509
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